
 
Department of Commerce, GC Theog, organized the highly anticipated “Future 
Business Sharks 2.0” event on 14.10.2023. Held under the esteemed auspices of TiE 
(The Indus Entrepreneurs) and in partnership with Hitbullseye, a premium brand of 
BullseyeKnowledge System Private Limited, this event aimed to nurture and showcase 
the budding entrepreneurial talents of students.  
 
Future Business Sharks 2.0 provided a platform for students pursuing B.Com to put 
their business acumen and decision-making skills to the test. The event was designed 
not only to challenge participants’ critical thinking but also to impart invaluable insights 
into the realms of business, entrepreneurship, and startups.  
 
The event aimed to foster a spirit of entrepreneurship and innovation among the 
students, encouraging them to think creatively and strategically. Participants had the 
opportunity to tackle real-world business scenarios, work in teams, and present their 
solutions to a panel of esteemed judges.  

 
 
Future Business Sharks 2.0 not only celebrated the entrepreneurial potential of the 
students but also reinforced GC Theog’s commitment to providing holistic education that 
prepares students for the challenges and opportunities of the business world. This event 



served as a testament to the College’s dedication to fostering innovation and excellence 
in education.  
 
As participants showcased their business prowess and strategic thinking, Future 
Business Sharks 2.0 undoubtedly left a lasting impact on all those involved, inspiring the 
next generation of business leaders and entrepreneurs.  
 
 


